
 

5 June 2017 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Visit to Culzean Country Park 

 

P6 is visiting Culzean Country Park on Wednesday 28 June.  The bus 

will leave at 9.15 am and return by 3.00 pm. 

 

Pupils should bring a snack and a packed lunch (if your child receives 

free meals the school will provide a packed lunch).   

 

The cost of this outing is £6.50 per pupil and has to be paid through 

ParentPay. 

 

If you are able to go on this trip as a parent helper please tick box 

below. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

G. Findlay 

Depute Head Teacher 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________  Class: __________ 

 

 

I am able to go on this trip as a parent helper 

 

 

Signed: _____________________________ Date: __________ 

RRS Article 15: 

Your right to meet with friends 

and join groups and clubs 


